
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts 

Crocker Pond Recreation Committee 

October 24, 2017 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Hatzis, Pat 

Streeter 

Call To Order: Heather called the meeting to order at 5:35 

Minutes Approved: September 26, 2017 

Invoices Approved: National Grid Electricity $34.67 

Old Business:  

Pat Hatzis contacted Jim Hachey at Monty Tech about the faulty breaker in the check-in shack, 

and the gazebo project. Jim said that they are unable to look at it until the spring. The 

committee will contact other electricians for the projects.   

All kayaks have been removed from the pond.  

Heather updated the committee on the 180 State Road East project.  

 

New Business:  

A rock painting project was suggested for next summer. 

The committee will review staff job descriptions next month, and invite Julie Belliveau to a 

meeting in December to discuss staffing. 

The committee will begin the budget process in November. 

The committee will review the pond Rules and Regulations in January.  

Pat Streeter reported that 9,510 people checked in at the pond between May 27th and October 

9, 2017.   

Next meeting: November 14th at 5:30 in Town Hall 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Ann Falconer  


